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John Chick
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Email
johnfchick@yahoo.com
Comment

| find out it outrageous that citizens cannot enter the Dept. of Public Works Building. | was made to stand outside for
15 minutes trying to explain a complicated road matter to someone over the phone. By contrast, entering the main
gov't building is a welcoming experience and there appears to be no concern about "safety and health" as there is
with the excuse that Public Works uses. My belief is that the doors are locked so that employees won't be
"bothered" by the public who are there to get answers to questions. The citizens pay the salaries of these folks and
are treated as if they aren't entitled to even enter the building. | hope that the Commissioners will correct this user
unfriendly and ridiculous excuse of a policy. It's amazing to me how one individual (the head of Public Works, Mr.
Harris, can decide on his own to close off a government building to taxpaying citizens because he can.
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